WINDSOR CASTLE

19th June, 1991.

Thank you for your letter of 17th June to
Robert Fellowes which I have laid before The
Queen. Her Majesty is pleased to approve the
Prime Minister's proposed absence on Monday
24th June in order to visit Dunkirk for an

Anglo-French Summit.,
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(ROBIN JANVRIN)

J.S. Wall, Esq., LVO.




10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

17 June 1991

ANGLO-FRENCH SUMMIT

The Prime Minister plans to visit
Dunkirk on Monday 24 June for an Anglo-French
Summit.

I should be grateful if you could seek
The Queen's permission for him to be absent
from the country on this day.

J S WALL

The Rt Hon Sir Robert Fellowes
KCVO KCB




